This week's Daily Masses

Monday 5 June Memorial of Saint Boniface

10am in Our Lady of Good Counsel 11.30am in St Mary's, Forebank 1pm in the Cathedral

Tuesday 6 June

10am in Our Lady of Good Counsel—Funeral Mass for Margaret Hay RIP

12.15pm in St Mary's, Forebank
1pm in the Cathedral

Wednesday 7 June

Liturgy of the Word and Holy Communion at 10am in Our Lady of Good Counsel
No Mass in St Mary's, Forebank

1pm Mass in the Cathedral

Thursday 8 June

10am in Our Lady of Good Counsel 11.30am in St Mary's, Forebank 1pm in the Cathedral — Funeral Mass for Maureen Watson RIP

Friday 9 June Solemnity of St Columba Patron of the Diocese of Dunkeld, 9am in Our Lady of Good Counsel 10am in St Mary's, Forebank

Funeral Mass at 11am in the Cathedral for Jessie Cassidy RIP.

1pm in the Cathedral

Saturday 10 June No Novena today - Mass with The Catenian Association at 10am in the Cathedral.



The Candlelight Procession in honour of Our Lady at St Mary's Forebank, along with the Diocesan Synod Update, was a lovely experience of faith and hospitality on Wednesday last, the Feast of the Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary.

Thanks to everyone who attended and to all who helped facilitate this event in any way — the members of the Diocesan Synod Team, those who served and organised the procession, and special thanks to Pat and Margaret for the superb buffet in the hall afterwards.



Annual Education Mass

The pupils and staff of St. Dominic's Primary School in Crieff led us in a very joyful celebration of Mass on the evening of Thursday 1 June.

The Cathedral was full, with school children and young people coming from across the diocese, all lifting their voices in praise.

Canon Tom Shields, Parish Priest of Crieff and our Vicar for Education presided and preached at the Mass. It was a privilege to be part of such an uplifting event.

Thanks not only to St Dominic's but to all who were involved in anyway, not least the Cathedral welcomers, servers and those who provided hospitality in the hall afterwards.

A word of thanks

A huge thank you to everyone who came to the Little Theatre for the World Premiere and closing night of "All Aboard" and also to those who generously made donations to the overall fund. You raised £1155 which will be shared between the church funds of St Mary's Forebank and the Archie Foundation.

The Bishops' Conference of Scotland meets all day this Wednesday via Zoom, hence the changes in the Mass arrangements.

The Cathedral Mad Hatters have their High Tea out in the Invercarse this Wednesday at 5pm. Thanks to Jan and all the helpers who put on the Wednesday afternoon teas each week, always a great occasion of fellowship and hospitality.

The latest Cathedral 200 Club winners are
Kati Smith - £50 Sandra Scott £30
Heather Fairley—£20.

Congratulations to the winners. Please ensure your 200 club "dues" are up to date, thanks.

Thank you for your generosity last Sunday of £804 in the Cathedral, £399 in St Mary's, Forebank, and £646 in Our Lady of Good Counsel.

Could you gift aid your contribution to the Church paying either by standing order or by using the envelope system? If you pay tax, it would help us immensely if you could gift aid your offerings, at no extra cost or inconvenient to yourself.

The Communications Collection came to £279 in the Cathedral, £70 in St Mary's, Forebank, and £355 in Our Lady of Good Counsel. Many thanks.